
January 9, 2014 
 

Comments from Sweden—Approval by mail: Ukraine: District Heating Energy Efficiency - 
IBRD (CTF) 

 

Dear Patricia, 
  
Thank you for circulating the project proposal entitled Ukraine: District Heating Energy 
Efficiency. We welcome the Ukrainian district heating energy efficiency project and believe it 
has considerable potential in a field where efforts are needed. 
  
In order to undertake efficient projects, coordination with existing efforts is crucial. Similar 
efforts in the district heating energy efficiency sector are already under way in the Ukraine, not 
least within the Eastern Europe Energy Efficiency and Environment Partnership (E5P). However, 
we take note of the lack of discussion on how the CTF project will relate to/complement 
existing efforts carried out by the E5P and other stakeholders. We would therefore like to 
request further clarifications on this important matter in order to encourage synergies and 
avoid duplication of work. 
  
Thank you and best regards, 
  
Linda Nilsson 
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